
WRLC Borrowing by MU Patrons
for FY2019
Date run: 6/30/2019

From Owning Library Totals

Classification
Code

Group1 American 
University

Catholic 
University
of 
America

Gallaudet 
University

George 
Mason 
University
Libraries

George 
Washington
University

Georgetown
University

Howard 
University

Shared 
storage 
institution

University
of the 
District of
Columbia

AM Museums. Collectors 
and collecting

1 1

B Philosophy (General) 3 1 3 1 1 9

BC Logic 1 1

BD Speculative 
philosophy

1 5 6

BF Occult sciences 1 1

Psychology 1 1 11 3 1 17

BJ Ethics 2 1 3

BL Religions. Mythology.
Rationalism

1 6 3 5 15

BM Judaism 1 1

BP Islam. Bahai Faith. 
Theosophy, etc.

1 1 2

BR Christianity 2 1 2 1 6

BS The Bible 1 1

BT Doctrinal Theology 1 1 2 4

BV Practical Theology 1 1 1 2 5

BX Christian 
Denominations

13 3 1 14 3 34

CD Diplomatics. 
Archives. Seals

1 3 4

D History (General) 5 1 1 7

DA History of Great 
Britain

1 1 3 2 7

DC History of France 1 1 2

DE History of the Greco-
Roman world

2 2

DF History of Greece 2 2

DG History of Italy 1 1

DJ History of 
Netherlands (Holland)

1 1

DJK History of Eastern 
Europe (General)

1 1

DK History of Russia. 
Soviet Union. Former 
Soviet Republics

1 1 1 3

DL History of Northern 
Europe. Scandinavia

1 1

DP History of Spain 1 1

DR History of Balkan 
Peninsula

1 1 2

DS History of Asia 2 2

DT History of Africa 1 1

E America 2 1 3

United States 2 3 9 1 1 1 2 1 20

F Latin America. 
Spanish America

1 1

United States local 
history

1 5 2 8

G Geography (General) 1 1 2

GE Environmental 
sciences

2 1 3

GF Human ecology. 
Anthropogeography

5 5

GN Anthropology 3 1 2 6

GT Manners and 
customs (General)

2 2

GV Recreation. Leisure 2 2
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Georgetown
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of the 
District of
Columbia

H Social sciences 
(General)

1 1 2 1 5

HB Economic theory. 
Demography

1 1 2

HC Economic history and
conditions

1 1

HD Industries. Land use. 
Labor

1 2 9 1 4 17

HE Transportation and 
communications

1 1

HF Commerce 1 3 1 3 8

HM Sociology 5 1 2 8

HN Social history and 
conditions. Social 
problems. Social 
reform

1 4 5

HQ The Family. Marriage.
Women

5 1 1 9 3 2 1 1 23

HS Societies: secret, 
benevolent, etc.

1 1

HT Communities. 
Classes. Races

4 3 1 8

HV Social pathology. 
Social and public 
welfare. Criminology

5 2 9 2 2 20

JC Political theory. The 
state. Theories of the 
state

3 1 4

JF Political institutions 
and public 
administration

2 2

JK Political institutions 
and public 
administration (United
States)

1 1

JN Political institutions 
and public 
administration 
(Europe)

1 1 2

JV Colonies and 
colonization. 
Emigration and 
immigration. 
International 
migration

2 2

JX International law, see 
JZ and KZ

2 2

JZ International relations 5 5

K Law in general. 
Comparative and 
uniform law. 
Jurisprudence

1 1 2

KBP Islamic law. Shariah. 
Fiqh

1 1

KBU Law of the Roman 
Catholic Church. The 
Holy See ecclesiam 
et status. Ius 
publicum ecclesiae

1 1 2

KF Law of the United 
States

1 1 1 3 6

KZ Law of nations 1 1

LB Theory and practice 
of education

1 1 8 1 11

LC Special aspects of 
education

1 7 1 2 1 12

ML Literature on music 2 1 3 2 1 9

MT Instruction and study 1 1
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Classification
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University
of 
America

Gallaudet 
University

George 
Mason 
University
Libraries

George 
Washington
University

Georgetown
University

Howard 
University

Shared 
storage 
institution

University
of the 
District of
Columbia

N Visual arts 1 1 16 1 1 20

NA Architecture 1 3 3 1 8

NC Drawing. Design. 
Illustration

1 1 2

ND Painting 2 23 1 1 27

NK Decorative arts 2 1 1 2 6

P Philology. Linguistics 7 7

PA Greek literature 1 1

Roman literature 1 1

PE English 1 1

PG Slavic. Baltic. 
Albanian

1 1

PL Languages of 
Eastern Asia, Africa, 
Oceania

1 1 1 3

PM Hyperborean, Indian, 
and artificial 
languages

1 1

PN Literature (General) 5 2 2 18 4 1 1 1 34

PQ French literature 2 2

Italian literature 1 1

PR English literature 1 1 21 1 6 4 1 35

PS American literature 7 1 1 29 1 7 1 5 4 56

PT German literature 1 1

PZ Fiction and juvenile 
belles lettres

2 2

Q Science (General) 1 1

QA Mathematics 1 2 2 5

QC Physics 1 1

QD Chemistry 1 1

QE Geology 1 1

QH Biology (General) 1 2 1 4

Natural history 
(General)

1 1

QL Zoology 1 1

QM Human anatomy 1 1

QR Microbiology 1 1 2

R Medicine (General) 4 1 5

RA Public aspects of 
medicine

1 4 2 7

RB Pathology 1 1

RC Internal medicine 3 8 2 13

RG Gynecology and 
obstetrics

1 1

RJ Pediatrics 1 1 2

RT Nursing 1 1

T Technology (General) 1 1

TA Engineering 
(General). Civil 
engineering (General)

1 1

TH Building construction 1 1 2

TK Electrical 
engineering. 
Electronics. Nuclear 
engineering

1 1

TP Chemical technology 2 2

TS Manufactures 1 1 2

TX Home economics 2 1 3

UA Armies: Organization,
distribution, military 
situation

1 1
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of the 
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Columbia

UB Military administration 3 3

Unknown Unknown 2 3 5 6 2 1 19

VA Navies: Organization,
distribution, naval 
situation

1 1

Z Books (General). 
Writing. Paleography

1 1

Libraries 2 1 1 2 6

ZA Information resources
(General)

6 1 1 8

Totals 81 51 7 311 33 98 9 62 13 665


